
For our February
Valentines Promotion, we
were able to mail out 30
Valentines to a random
selection of Participants
from last summer!  Only
5 were returned for non-

delivery!  Thank you to
everyone that donated!

In February:
 

We made an impact on a
total of 46 people:

 
We served 9 families in our

Regular Program which
included 2 Veterans

 
We gave out 22 Up Of the 
Floor beds to 7 different

families
 
 

 

News from the Nest

JAN  2020

EAT  AND  CHAT

SUMMARY

Welcome New
Volunteers!

 
Leslie

Our Partner Agency Luncheon was a HUGE
success!  Thank you all so much for helping out
in ways big and small!  The Nest looked amazing
and the food was delicious!   We served 85 Case
Managers from 34 different agencies!



We had a great Eat and Chat
on Tuesday and Thursday

 
On Tuesday, Moranda from Dewey's presented us

our check for  $19,178.97. We had already
deposited $16,182.54 into our account from the

cash sales, so our grand total raised is $35,361.51. 
 We were the #1 by a margin of over $10,000! 

 Thank you all so much for making this possible!

 

Happy Birthday!
 

Susan Vaden 1/30
Carole Hiller  2/10
Sue Freeman  2/12

Janice Icard 2/25
Dan Rukstalis 2/29

Julia Toone 3/5
Lawrence McWright 3/5

Rich Freeman 3/13
Ralph Henzler 3/13

Joyce Comerford 3/15
Elizabeth Cheron 3/15

Phil Payne 3/16
Leslie Greene 3/17
Alex Rosario 3/19
Jody Farmer 3/21
Sarah Lopina 3/21
Karen Sisel 3/28

 



The Volunteer Handbook Scavenger Hunt winners are: John, Pam, Sue
and Judy!  They have each won a $5 greeNest voucher to be used for
volunteer purchases from our Sales Corner
Speaking of the Sales Corner, please only pay Loree or Julia for
volunteer purchases
Goodwill shoppers - please make sure that you are turning in your
receipts after every purchase, not just when your card reaches a $0
balance
Winston Salem Chamber 40 Under 40 volunteers will be coming 3
more Saturdays between now and September - they did a great job
this past Saturday!
Volunteers from the Kappa Alpha Theta Sorority will be coming at the
end of the month 
greeNest will be participating in the Earth Day Fair at the Coliseum on
Saturday 4/25, let Julia know if you're interested in helping.

More News:
 

Other Up Coming Events
 

-Wake Up Winston
We will host the Chamber's 

monthly breakfast on Wednesday
March 18th @ 8:00am

 
- Steppin' Up to the Plate

- Thursday 4/2 from Noon - 1:00 At the BB&T Flow Club
- greeNest will be closed during the luncheon

- If you haven't already, it's time to buy your tickets
 

- greeNest day at Riverbirch Lodge
Thursday 4/9, Lunch and Dinner
When you make a reservation, 

mention that you are with greeNest!
 


